
From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Sent: Wednesday, March 08,2006 11:48 AM 
To: 'CRUTCHER@BBTEL.COM' 
Subject: RE: comments in case numbers 2005-004671472 

Dear Mr. Crutcher: 

Thank you for your comments. Your comments will be placed into the record of the case for the 
PSC's consideration. For your reference, should you wish to locate case documents on the PSC 
Web site. the case numbers in this matter are 2005-00467 and 2005-00472. Please include the 
case number in any future communications on this matter. 

Avrdvew Met.ykoYy& 
Director o f  Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
(502) 564-3940 X 208 
~ * - - - ~ ~ ~ . - ~ w m ~ v : * ~ s w L - ~ - ~ * ~ - - ' ~ ~ ~ - ~ a ~ , , - % ~ " - - , - ~ - - - ~ - - -  

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Wednesday, March 08,2006 9:59 AM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: [WW Spam: medium] Power Line Route 

From: David Crutcher[SMTP:CRUTCHER@BBTEL.COM] 
Sent: Wednesday. March 08,2006 9:58:18 AM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: JWW Spam: medium] Power Line Route 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

Again the people have spoken and you must pay attention. We have no allegiance to for-profit 
corporations and hope that you also do not. It is an insult to one's intelligence that this 
proposition would be discussed and brought up again (after being previously disapproved). The 
second proposed route is a joke. Why would you allow the second route to even be 
considered? 

PLEASE DENY THE COMPANIES REQUEST. WE OWE THEM NOTHING. 

Thank you! 
David Crutcher 


